RECOMMENDATION LETTER FOR A COOKING JOB

December 9th, 20XX

Dear Abigail Mansfield,

I’m writing in support of Mr. Harpreet Vaidya’s application for the available cook position at Diamond Grille. I’ve had many cooks come and go during my 8 years as a supervisor here at Joe’s Restaurant, but Mr. Vaidya stands out as one of our most valuable employees to date.

I hired Mr. Vaidya in 20XX and, although he had no previous experience, he quickly learned the methods and techniques. He’s efficient, organized, a great team payer and an amazing multitasker. He brings immense energy to the kitchen and keeps the atmosphere positive.

We have quite a revolving door of kitchen staff, but Harpreet has been very loyal and trustworthy. I’ve had a few occasions where a cook doesn’t show up, but Harpreet has always come to my rescue. He also helps train the new guys, making sure they are comfortable in our kitchen environment.

I strongly encourage you to consider Harpreet as a cook in your fine establishment. He is motivated, creative, and has a keen eye for detail. I am sad to see him go but am convinced he will bring the same enthusiasm to his next job. You can call me at (330) 378-1217 if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Gary Campbell

